
   
  

           

 
                     
           

               
                   

                 
                 
                   

 
          

            
                   

     
    

              
      

 
            
            

     

  

Closing Prayer-Dick Nelson

Next meeting-April 8, 2021 1:30 pm

21-22 Budget-Mary suggested, capital improvement needs to be raised from $5000 to $8000
Parish clean up will be April 17th (rain date for outside April 24).

New Business-

Mary will contact the Lawn mowing guy.
Window Coverings vertical blind parts will be ordered and available on Parish clean up day.
The Rectory has been rented.
chairs and tables. Any suggestions?
Storage is becoming an issue. The new freezer in the storage room has taken up space needed for
Mike Harper will repair Sanctuary Light, parking lot light, and outside light timer.
Parish Hall & Equipment Policy is ready for Parish Council Approval.
repaired/removed.
base cove in the classrooms is coming off, and the accordion doors in the parish hall need to be
mens and womens bathroom needs to be replaced, electric floor plug in the parish hall needs repair,
closet sink is leaking, caulking around the window in the Pre classroom needs repair, toilet seats in
The bathroom flusher in the ladies restroom is broken , drain cleaner is needed in all the sinks, Janitor 
Outside painters are being contacted. Housekeeping has alerted B&G that the following needs repair:
areas needing repair and advise us on what needs to be done.
B&G visited M and G Flooring in Dumont. Olberding Flooring in Iowa Falls will be coming to look at the 

Old Business-

Roll Call-Dick Nelson, Dean Markwardt, Sue Basye, Mary Quinlin, and Judy Nelson
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